ROY DEN HOLLANDER

545 East 14th Street


Tel. & Fax: (212) 995-5201

New York, NY  10009


Mobile 917 687 0652




rdhhh@yahoo.com
January 3, 2002

Christie Hefner, CEO

Playboy Enterprises 

680 North Lake Shore Drive

Chicago, Il 60611

Dear Ms. Hefner:

I previously requested a back issue of the Russian Playboy magazine that was published in the spring or summer of 1999 in Russia.  

Your office referred me to Independent Media at pbmh@imedia.ru.  The attached response from Independent Media states they no longer publish Playboy.  Would you please provide me with contact information for the current publisher of Playboy in Russia.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours,

Roy Den Hollander  

